





I have to say that personally for us, this development will have an impact on whether we do rebuild, because we
simply can't afford to put in a new septic system only to have it torn out; have to undergo further interference on
the island again in order to put in this unwanted and unnecessary sewer system. The only advantage I see is not
for the island, the environment or our people , but for the enrichment of a private company (person) that plans to
sell as soon as possible.

There has been no evidence presented of environmental damage to sensitive areas that surround our beautiful
island. The current systems in place to the north, south and east of us all had major problems due to the fact that
the systems did not perform as planned during and after these recent storms, subsequently wreaking havoc with
overflow waste flowing into and onto private property, not to mention the surrounding waters.

I would ask you from the bottom of my heart to deny this application due to the following:
1. The applicant is not qualified to install and operate the planned system.

2. He (jack boyer) has expressed to others the plans to sell the "slam drunk" project to enrich himself, and has
stated to others that this is "his retirement plan".

3. 95% of the community opposes this application.

4. Most owners are not able to afford it and will have to sell which, in all likelihood, will create a "land grab"” by
those who wish to change one of the last, beautiful vestiges of Old Florida... for personal monetary gain.

5. Many owners will refuse to give an easement or right of way which will result in long, embroiled and
acromonious lawsuits.

6. To add insult to injury, should this be forced upon us, we will be obligated to pay monthly fees for the
"privilege" of having this unwanted atrocity after being strong-armed to fund it in the first place.

7. The likelihood of unforeseen mishaps due to the nature of our unique island, and the lack of the adequate
infrastructure to support such a fiasco, would surely reap dire consequences to our surrounding environment,
not to mention our individual homes and land.

I appreciate you taking a moment to read my letter and to consider my request, as I'm sure it will be same
request of many islanders who have like opinions and desires.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Deborah Dunn
Property Owner
8314 Grand Ave
Placida, FL 33946
386-479-7981




